


Director Bouie provided an override exception to the hiring of two individuals in 
2015 who did not pass the credit portion of the pre-employment background 
check conducted on all potential new hires at the Arizona Lottery.  One 
individual was previously known to the Director; the other was not.

Allegations of violations of the state Procurement Code were investigated
separately by the ADOA State Procurement Office.

REMEDIES

Director Tony Bouie resigned from his position on January 13, 2016.

ADOA Deputy Director Kevin Donnellan was assigned as Interim Director for 
the Arizona State Lottery.

Danielle Salomon, from the ADOA Human Resources Division, has been
temporarily assigned to the Lottery to ensure all policies and practices related 
to standards of conduct and personnel matters are communicated and 
enforced.
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